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1 September 2003

Mr E Goodman (Chairman CAC)
23 Budgen Drive
Redhill
RHI 2QB

Dear Mr E. Goodman

Thank you very much for your comments regarding l've been framed.

Your words and comments have been passed on to the l've been framed
Production Office.

May we also thank you for taking the time and trouble to contact us in this way
all viewer feedback is very much appreciated.

Yours sincerely

Karen lllingsworth
Viewer Enquiries
Call ITV
0870 2255 4BB

tf you feel you would tike to take this matter further, you can write to the
lndependent Television Commission (ITC), 33 Foley Street, London WlW
7TL. Telephone 0207 255 3000 or visit their website: www.itc.ors.uk
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